
CORRESPONDENCE 
FROM 

SEPTEMBER 20, 2021 

CITY COUNCIL MEETING 



Flores, Valerie 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

,l 

Saturday, September 18, 2021 3:43 PM 
PublicComment-AutoResponse 
Item #15 

CAUTION: This email was delivered from the Internet. Do not dick links or open attachments unless you know the content is 
safe. Report phish using the Phish Alert Button. Learn more .... 

Dear Mayor Gordo and City Council members, 

I was encouraged and pleased to read the staff report for the Ramona Street affordable housing project. What a beautiful 
and much needed addition to our Civic Center! I want to express my gratitude to the City Council for unanimously 
supporting this project. and for you commitment to setting a profound moral exa_mple to other cities by placing affordable 
housing in the heart of our city, right next to our magnificent city hall. Pasadena is demonstrating that our city has a vision 
to ensure that every one has "decent, safe, and affordable housing." The need is huge--6,000 units of affordable housing 
in the next eight years--but with God and with your commitment to our city's housing vision , nothing is impossible! 

Yours truly, 

Anthony Manousos 
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Dear Mayor Gordo and City Council members, 

Many thanks to the Planning and Community Development Department for the thorough Predevelopment Plan Review for the Civic 
Center affordable housing project for seniors. This is a critical housing project for our City and community members are grateful for 
this Council's approval and support. We have such an enormous need for affordable and supportive housing in our City. This project 
is a wonderful example of the City's vision to ensure that everyone has "decent, safe, and affordable housing." 

Sonja Berndt 
Pasadena 
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Dear Mayor Gordo and City Council members, 

It is encouraging to realize the Ramona Street affordable housing project is moving towards completion. You should be 
complimented on your vision for providing adequate safe housing for all who live and work in our city. Your approval of 
projects such as this demonstrates leadership in recognizing the humane requirements for a healthy and happy city. 

Sincerely 
Ferne Hayes 
District 7 

Sent from my iPad 
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